
 

 

 

SUMMER 2014 WEEK 3 

Summer Term Achievers 

Amethyst  Awards 

 

 

Infant achiever: Broedy 

            

Junior Achievers: 

Maths achievers: Olivia B 

   Edward 

 

English achievers: Lydia 

   Jacob  

WB: Monday 5th May 2014 

 

House Points 
 
 

Ruby   52 
 

Sapphire  32 
 

Emerald  42 
 

Amber  63 
 

THIS WEEK’S CHAMPIONS 
AMBER 

Your Weekly 

News and Current Events 

AFTER-SCHOOL CLUBS 

The final cooking club will be on Thursday 15th May. We will be changing clubs after half term so look 

out for further details then.  

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

Unfortunately our school group photo had to be cancelled this week due to the weather. We have re-

scheduled for the afternoon of Tuesday 20th May. 

SCHOOL ACCOUNT & ONLINE PAYMENTS 

Training is on-going for the new online payment system and we hope to have it up and running before 

half term. It should be an easier system for both the school and parents to use. In the meantime, any 

accounts outstanding can be paid by cash or cheque (no on-line payments through School Money 

please). Accounts owing reminders have been sent home this week and we would be grateful if  

payments could be made as soon as possible. For audit purposes, dinner money should ideally be paid 

on a weekly basis. 

TRIPS AND EVENTS 

We have a number of events coming up, including: STEM day at Petroc and, straight after half-term,  

Junior Lifeskills and the Junior Music Festival  -  look out for details and permission slips coming home in 

the next week or so. 

PTFA NEWS 

A final reminder for the QUIZ NIGHT  -  tonight, 7.30pm, Sportsman’s Inn Sandyway, £10 per head to 

include carvery supper. To book a last-minute table contact Sharon on 01398 341932. 

The AGM will be on Monday 19th May, 8pm at the school. All parents are welcome to attend to find out 

more about the work of the PTFA. Events already in planning include the Summer Fete and a Burger 

and Boogie night at Badlake Farm on Friday 18th July. The PTFA are a vital fundraising resource for the 

school so do come along to find out how you can help. 

WELL DONES 

We have some ‘well dones’ to pass on this week. Firstly a huge WELL DONE to our intrepid Exmoor 

Challengers, Joe B, Edward, Kiedis and William. They did the school proud on Saturday and all finished 

the 16.1 mile course. Congratulations to them all. 

Well Dones also go to Christopher Weaver for receiving medals for great commitment to South Molton 

Rugby Club and to Emily Buckee for achieving her level 7 swimming award and for completing a 15 mile 

fun ride at the weekend. Finally, some news on past pupils; congratulations to Daniel Glasspool who has 

been appointed Deputy Head Boy at South Molton Community College. We always like to celebrate the 

achievements of our pupils, both past and present, so do let us know of any news. 
 

FUTURE DATES & EVENTS 

 Fri 9th May   PTFA Quiz night at Sportsman’s Inn, Sandyway, 7.30pm 

 Mon 12th  – Fri 15th May KS2 SATS week 

 Wed 21st May   SMCC to visit Year 6 at East Anstey School 

 Thu 22nd May   KS2 (yrs 4,5,6) STEM day at Petroc, Tiverton 

 Mon 26th  -  Fri 30th May HALF TERM 

 Mon 2nd Jun   Junior Lifeskills 1.30-4pm Barnstaple (Yr 6) 

 Wed 4th Jun   Junior Music Festival at Filleigh 

Website: www.east-anstey-primary.devon.sch.uk 


